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Jacoma  City of Tacoma Memorandum

To: Joy St. Germain, Human Resources Director

From: ﬁ Tadd Wille, Budget Director

Date: March 16, 2015
Subject: Fiscal Impact of Changes to the City Manager's Employment Contract
Overview

Effective February 13, 2015 the City Manager’s Employment Contract will add additional salary ($7,945) and
deferred compensation ($3,878) for the life of the contract. The total incremental increased cost of this contract
is $11,823 and is included in the 2015-2016 Biennial Budget.
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